
TOWN OF ARLINGTON 

MINUTES OF THE PERMANENT TOWN 

BUILDING COMMITTEE MEETING 

TUESDAY, MAY 28, 2019 

 

 

Location: Town Hall Annex, Second Floor Meeting Room 

 

Present: John Maher 

  Michael Mason  

  Allen Reedy 

BrettLambert 

            Jim Feeney (for Adam Chapdelaine) 

Peter Martini 

  Bob Jefferson 

Absent: Steve Nesterak 

 

 

Guests: Michael Rademacher, Director of Public Works 

     

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 

 

DPW YARD 

Mr. Rademacher gave an update on the project. Site design is almost complete including a footprint layout for 

each of the town offices that will be occupying the site including inspections, information technology and 

facilities. There followed a discussion as to the pace of the project and it was noted that that this was impacted 

by the necessity of interfacing with the high school project. The following invoices related thereto were 

unanimously approved on a motion by Hayner seconded by Jefferson: KVA for $2765 and Weston and 

Sampson for $83,606 and $17,801.34, respectively.  

 

MISCELLANEOUS  

 An invoice from Finegold Alexander for $3960 for MAAB the Hardy School projected was unanamously 

approved on a motion by Hayner seconded by Jefferson. Certain other invoices were held pending further 

clarification. On a motion by Martini seconded by Hayner the minutes of March 26 and April 9, 2019 meetings 

were unanimously approved.  

  

The members complimented the Chairman on his excellent report to  the Annual Town Meeting on the work of 

the Committee.  

 

Whereupon a motion to adjourn was made by Maher, seconded by Hayner to adjourn at 8:12 P.M. and it was 

unanimously voted.   

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

  

 

      ______________________________________ 

      John F. Maher, Clerk Pro Tem 


